
TICKET
FRAUD

THINGS TO DO TO
AVOID TICKET SCAMS

Tickets for events will be in high demand in the coming
months. Criminals will look to exploit this and attempt to sell

fake or non-existent tickets to unsuspecting victims.

Third-party ticket-selling websites are popular places for people to purchase
tickets from others who have previously bought a ticket but wish to sell it. It is

also the perfect spot for criminals to masquerade as legitimate sellers.

Scammers also use social media and even create fake websites to make
themselves appear legitimate so it's important to do some reasearch before

sending money for something that might never arrive.

Don't use unofficial websites - find out what the event organiser says
about reselling. Many large events will have a list of authorised sellers.

Don't buy tickets from strangers on social media. Buy tickets from the
venue's box office, official promoter or agents, or from a well-known and
reputable ticket site.

Where possible, pay for tickets by credit card - this will offer more
protection if you are a victim of fraud. Being asked to pay by bank
transfer should raise alarm bells.

Does the seller have an online presence that looks authentic?

https://twitter.com/CyberIom
http://www.gov.im/ocsia
https://www.linkedin.com/company/35706447/

